
Kadena Housing is starting a new on-base termination briefing process on 1 Nov 24. 

This brief is intended to help our service members and their families terminate on-base 

housing smoothly. Once you have received an assignment notification or you no longer 

rate on-base housing, please email kadenahousing.customerservice@us.af.mil or walk 

into the Kadena Customer Service front desk at the Kadena DoD Housing Office          

(B. 217) to sign up for the on-base termination briefing. 
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